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Representative Freese:

The attached amendment provides that 15–year olds are not eligible to serve as
inspectors under proposed s. 7.30 (2) (am) and provides that 16–year olds and 17–year
olds who are appointed as inspectors under that statute are exempt from the general
prohibitions relating to employment of minors.  Please let us know if you have any
questions or desire any changes.
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